
 

 

 

05th March 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Due to the previous lockdown we were unable to deliver our after school club to the children in Year 

4. We didn’t want them to miss out so are offering it them again. 

From next week we will be running an after-school club with the focus of multi skills and games and 

your child in year 4 is eligible to take part. These sessions will run for 5 weeks starting on Friday 12th, 

19th and 26th March and then after Easter will resume on Tuesday 13th and 20th of April. The club 

starts at 3.20pm and finishes at 4pm at which your child can be picked up from the main entrance.  

The programme will be free of charge.  

Selection for the after school session will be on a first come, first served basis, as the sessions can 

only allow a maximum of 16 children to take part. We would really appreciate it, if the below slip 

could be filled in and returned to your child’s class teacher (or receptionist/ PE Specialist), if your 

child wishes to take part. 

Best Wishes  

Mr Mo 

Wakefield SSP - PE Specialist 

 

 

Consent Slip: 

Pupil Name:   

 

I give permission for my child to attend the after school (INSERT SPORT) club. There have also been 

arrangements made for my child to get home from school safely afterwards.  

YES/NO 

My child has a medical condition that my teacher my need to know about (If Yes, please explain): 

YES/ NO  

My child needs to use an inhaler or any other medical apparatus during the after-school club:  

YES/ NO 

 

Signed                        Date  ________________________  


